General Meeting Minutes December 2010

           Opened by Len Chesterfield VP at 3:00 pm with the pledge of  allegiance.


           Deputy Andy Cox reported that there was very little crime activity in the Sugarmill area last month, with only three grand thefts.


           Neil Kline gave a video presentation explaining  the SMW crime watch web site and what it contains.


           Sergeant Evans reviewed general communications between the Dept. and our CW group with no major problems noted.  He also stated that we must pay attention when filling the patrol car to make sure we use the correct PIN #.             

 3/11 will be the date for the next volunteer appreciation day and he expects all to attend.


           Treasurers report: $135.00 in donations, $4070.34 in the bank and $125.00 spent with shop with a cop program.


           Captains report: 276 man hrs, 3576 miles, 214.938 gal fuel, $609.88 cost, 121 security checks, 153 construction sites & 546 infrastructures.

No old business

No new business

Next meeting Jan. 10th

Meeting adjourned 3:40pm

